
 

 
Progress Survey  

Spring 2025 

Faculty who participate in the Student Progress Survey provide valuable feedback to students. In 

addition to using tracking items (kudos, flags, and referrals), faculty can add comments that are visible 

to the students.  

Faculty should not click “submit” in the Starfish survey until they have completely finished reviewing 

the survey, as you are unable to go back and edit once it has been submitted. As you’re completing the 

survey, Starfish saves your work as long as you’re connected to the internet. In the top left corner of the 

Student Progress Survey, you will see when the survey was last saved.  

 

 

 

Deployment Date: February 20, 2025   

Closure Date: March 10, 2025 @ Noon   

Tracking Items:  

• You Are Off to a Strong Start Kudos  

• Attendance Concern Flag  

• Low Test Grade Flag  

• Missing/Late Assignments Flag  

• *Tutoring Referral  

*CPHS will run a progress survey for students in HSCI & PHAR classes simultaneously. Instructors will be 

able to refer students to office hours instead of raising the tutoring referral in this version of the survey.  


